
21. LOCAL GOVERNMENT ACT REVIEW

Officer responsible Author
Community Advocate Barbara Ford, 354-1707

Corporate Plan Output:  Public Accountability

The purpose of this item is for the Board to consider how it wishes to undertake input into the review.
Board members have been invited to attend a briefing of all Councillors and Community Board
members on Thursday, 28 June.  A Councillor seminar to consider the draft LGNZ response and
report to Strategy and Resources has been scheduled for Tuesday 3 July.  Strategy and Resources
Seminar, all Councillors and Community Board Chairs, to consider the draft Council response and
report to Council on 26 July has been scheduled for Friday 13 July 9.00 am - 12 noon.

A response from the Board needs to be finalised before 13 July for inclusion in the Council’s response.
The Board needs to establish how it wishes to proceed with this.

For discussion.

Please Note
To be reported to the Council's monthly meeting - decision yet to be made


